
 

 

 

7th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We have received notification that we will be a designated Polling Station for the 

European Elections, should they go ahead in the UK on 23rd May 2019.  As such this 

will result in an unavoidable closure for school that day. 

We ask that you assume school will be closed on this date and make alternate 

childcare arrangements.   

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

Mrs K Thornburn 

Principal   

 


